Si gns of all Kinds
(501)563-4725

southpawdesigns@yahoo.com

To: City of Bryant planning and Zoning

We are requesting a variance meeting on behalf of the Cool Springs Point

mobile home community to enlarge the bottom portion of their existing

roadside entrance sign at the corner of 1-30 frontage road and Mills Park Road.
The requested changes are noted in the application and rendering previously filed
with the city of Bryant. Please also find the needed payment by company check for
the additional variance application fee required.

Respectfully,

Doug Blanford
Owner

Southpaw Designs

( 1 ) 213 E. Narroway Rd. Benton AR. 72015



